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Betty Overstreet Joins the Regis Group Family 
 
Leesburg, VA, April 20, 2009 — For immediate release.  The Regis Group, Inc., a 
locally owned, internationally renowned consulting firm based out of historic old 
town, Leesburg announced today that Betty Overstreet has joined the company as 
the new Accounting Manager.  Betty brings over thirty-five years of business and 
accounting experience.   
 
“I am happy to have joined the Regis family.  The work atmosphere is a very warm 
inviting, and everyone has been great to work with.  I am excited to be part of the 
team” stated Mrs. Overstreet. 
 
Betty attended Loudoun Valley High School and furthered her education at Northern 
Virginia Community College. In addition is engaged in public service at her Church 
and through out the Loudoun County. 
 
 
 
 


